

LAS VEGAS CITY COUNCIL

CAROLYN G. GOODMAN Mayor

> BRIAN KNUDSEN Mayor Pro Tem

CEDRIC CREAR VICTORIA SEAMAN OLIVIA DIAZ

FRANCIS ALLEN-PALENSKE NANCY E. BRUNE

> JORGE CERVANTES City Manager

> > OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

LUANN HOLMES
CITY CLERK

CITY HALL

495 S. MAIN ST. LAS VEGAS, NV 89101 702.229.6011 | VOICE 702.382.4803 | FAX 711 | TTY



May 18, 2023

TO: COUNCILWOMAN NANCY E. BRUNE

RE: REAPPOINTMENT –
SOUTHERN NEVADA HEALTH DISTRICT

The Las Vegas City Council, at a regular meeting held May 17, 2023 reappointed you as one of the City's representatives to the Southern Nevada Health District.

This reappointment is effective immediately and will expire in June 2025.

Sincerely,

LuAnn D. Holmes, MMC

City Clerk

/sm

cc: Dr. Fermin Leguen

Chief Health Officer

Southern Nevada Health District

280 S. Decatur Blvd.

Las Vegas, Nevada 89106



LAS VEGAS CITY COUNCIL

CAROLYN G. GOODMAN Mayor

> BRIAN KNUDSEN Mayor Pro Tem

CEDRIC CREAR

VICTORIA SEAMAN

OLIVIA DIAZ

FRANCIS ALLEN-PALENSKE NANCY E. BRUNE

> JORGE CERVANTES City Manager

> > OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

CITY CLERK

CITY HALL

495 S. MAIN ST. LAS VEGAS, NV 89101 702.229.6011 | VOICE 702.382.4803 | FAX 711 | TTY



May 18, 2023

TO: COUNCILMAN BRIAN KNUDSEN

RE: REAPPOINTMENT -- SOUTHERN NEVADA HEALTH DISTRICT

The Las Vegas City Council, at a regular meeting held May 17, 2023 reappointed you as one of the City's representatives to the Southern Nevada Health District.

This reappointment is effective immediately and will expire in June 2025.

Sincerely,

LuAnn D. Holmes, MMC City Clerk

/sm

cc: Dr. Fermin Leguen

Chief Health Officer

Southern Nevada Health District

280 S. Decatur Blvd.

Las Vegas, Nevada 89106



LAS VEGAS CITY COUNCIL

CAROLYN G. GOODMAN Mayor

> BRIAN KNUDSEN Mayor Pro Tem

CEDRIC CREAR

VICTORIA SEAMAN

OLIVIA DIAZ

FRANCIS ALLEN-PALENSKE NANCY E. BRUNE

> JORGE CERVANTES City Manager

> > OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

LUANN HOLMES
CITY CLERK

CITY HALL

495 S. MAIN ST. LAS VEGAS, NV 89101 702.229.6011 | VOICE 702.382.4803 | FAX 711 | TTY



June 27, 2023

Jennifer Young

RE: REAPPOINTMENT - SOUTHERN NEVADA HEALTH DISTRICT - PUBLIC HEALTH ADVISORY BOARD

Dear Ms. Young,

The Las Vegas City Council, at a regular meeting held on June 21, 2023, reappointed you as the City's representative to the Southern Nevada Health District's Public Health Advisory Board. This appointment is effective July 1, 2023 and will expire in June 30, 2025.

Congratulations on your reappointment!

Sincerely,

LuAnn D. Holmes, MMC

City Clerk

/sm

cc: Dr. Fermin Leguen

Chief Health Officer

Southern Nevada Health District

280 S. Decatur Blvd. Las Vegas, NV 89107